
 

Public Comment 
Instructions 

 
 
 

While the law does not require Council to provide time for public 

comment, we have historically invited the public to make comments and we 

appreciate your input. This is a time when residents and others can comment 

on matters that concern them. However, we will not engage in a discussion 

or debate with you. We ask that when you come to the podium you speak 

into the microphone, that you clearly state your name and address and that 

you limit your comments to no more than 5 minutes. We would also 

appreciate not repeating comments that have already been made by others 

and once you have made your comments that you allow others to make their 

comments without further input.  If you have specific questions of Council, 

those can be put in writing and emailed to the Council Clerk at____________. 


